

September 12, 2016

E-Z-GO A Textron Company Attn: Rusty McGahee 1451 Marvin Griffin Rd. Augusta, GA 30906-3852

Re: GC-2016-02 Purchase of Fifteen (15) New Golf Carts

Dear Mr. McGahee:

This letter is to inform you that the recent proposal dated August 24, 2016, for the Purchase of Fifteen (15) New Golf Carts has been awarded to E-Z-GO of Augusta, Georgia. Enclosed for your review is the bid tabulation. Although E-Z-GO was not the lowest bidder in price, other factors are taken into consideration when choosing a product or service that will be in the best interest of the City of Bartow. In reviewing all proposals, the Golf Course Manager, Ms. Lynn Zemba compared the warranties offered by all participants; the cost of parts after the warranties start to expire and whether the carts could be fixed on site with minimal down time or have to be taken off site leaving the City with a shortage of carts until they could be fixed and returned.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Lynn Zemba, Golf Course Manager, at (863) 534-6878 or via email at lzemba.golf@cityofbartow.net. Your participation has been appreciated.

Please visit our website at www.cityofbartow.net for notice of any future bids.

Sincerely,

Deborah L. King

Inventory Control/Admin. Assistant

borah XKin

Purchasing Department

dking.purchasing@cityofbartow.net

Enc.

cc. Mr. Luke Little, llittle@textron.com